
Antonia Hover 

.CORRESPONDENCE'^^™ 
'5/23/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 03887-20251

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 1:48 PM 
To: 'beth.westman@consolidated.com' 
Subject: Notification of Duplicate E-filing (E-filing ID = 41183) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it is a duplicate of DN 07558-2024 in Docket 20240097. 

If you have any questions, please contact Eric Wooten in the Office of Industry Development & Market 
Analysis (850) 413-7160. 
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